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WATER POLLUTION CONTROL DEPARTMENT
2 PLANT AVENUE
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(401) 253-8877 Fax: (401)253-2910

Pretreatment Department, Shealyn A. Davey D a‘

DATE: April 26,2022

TO: Steven Contente
Town Administrator

FROM: Shealyn A. Davey
Chemist/Pretreatment Coordinator

RE: Request for Victualling License — David Fierabend, The Franklin LLC., 195 Franklin St

The current annual discharge permit for the previous business at this location is paid until October 31¢,
2022 and the business is in good standing with no violations or outstanding payments. I have spoken to
David directly; after the closing on the property and a projected opening date in the Fall of 2022, he will
contact me for a final inspection. In the meantime, further discussion about an appropriately sized grease
trap will continue, and the IPP discharge permit application and payment will be completed in a timely
manner.

I therefore see no reason for the above petition to not move forward as requested.
Sincerely,

Shealyn A. Davey
Pretreatment Coordinator ~
M
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